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SEPTEMBER 6 2019 

Dear City of Grand Forks - Council & Staff 

Thank you Dolores Sheets for meeting with the Flippin Fun Gymnastics 

Leadership on Friday August 23, 2019 at City Hall. 

It was discussed in this meeting that Flippin Fun will be moving forward 

to request the City to supply Flippin Fun Gymnastics with a letter of 
support / ​SUPPORT IN PRINCIPLE LETTER ​.  This letter would be used as 
evidence of support to other potential community supporters. 

This letter would ideally state that the City of Grand Forks supports 

Flippin Fun Gymnastics with the proposed MULTI USE FACILITY 
PROJECT. This Youth and Health Wellness Center, would include space 
for Gymnastics, Jazzercise, CrossFit, Martial Arts, and Kickboxing.  

The City would support this project ideally by assisting with the 

SERVICED LAND portion of this project and a few sites have been 
already tentatively identified. 

Together with Horizon North Logistics and JDP Contracting, Flippin Fun 

has created a concept building and would like to start fundraising / grant 
seeking. Please feel free to  contact Mr. Gary Swift from Horizon North 
at (587) 223-4388 for any questions or comments. 

Ideally we want to make it easy for other community supporters to say 

“yes” to this project. Having the City of Grand Forks support us in this 
project would speak volumes and we absolutely so much appreciate your 
consideration and look forward to a “support in principle” letter. Ideally if 
there is anything else you could add to this letter to help supporters get 
on board that would be great. 

Our hope is that this potential  project will draw the community closer 

together in health, wellness and vitality.  

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to your response.  

Sincerely, 

Svetlana Dalla Lana 

Received Sept. 10, 2019 
WE3 & E2

http://www.grandforksgymnastics.com/


 





 

 

 




